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I strongly support this bill. We need to return to in person, one day voting, with voter 

id. Our voter rolls are so egregious and dirty-they are out of control! Judicial Watch is 

suing Oregon for our bloated voter rolls, one of the worst in the country! We are out 

of compliance with federal law that voters should be removed from the voter roll after 

two federal cycles. We’ve got to clean this up! Oregon has more people registered to 

vote of voting age than we have people in the census. We have several people on 

our voter rolls over the age of 114 (the oldest age of a person currently alive) 

currently on our voter rolls!! How can this be? Every fraudulent ballot cast is 

disenfranchising our vote! Even our own Governor admitted illegals are voting in our 

elections and halted the DMV from using automatic voter registration. Voting by mail 

is littering the streets with ballots, making it easy for anyone to take advantage of the 

many ways are system has failed us! Our votes are being disenfranchised!   We 

know longer have confidence in vote by mail for the whole population. EndVBM 

allows for those who need to request vote by mail- it stills allows for those who need 

it. This is reasonable. But not everyone should vote by mail. We’ve got to fix this hot 

mess. Let the voters decide. If you accept this to be on our ballot, you can use this as 

a way that our State Government is complying with the executive order that has 

come down in recent days from the President. Reject this and risk losing federal 

funds for being negligent and disregarding the sanctity of our vote and the voice of 

the people. It’s time to reform and clean up our voter rolls! Put this on the ballot and 

let the people decide! 


